
 

 

  

  NCUA Media Advisory 

  
 

Virtual Town Hall Set for 
February 18 
 

Web Event Slated to Address Industry Questions  
 
February 8, 2010, Alexandria, Va. – National Credit Union Administration 

Chairman Debbie Matz will host a Town Hall Webinar Thursday, February 18 at 3 

p.m. (EST) where staff will discuss several pending regulatory proposals – 

strengthening the corporate credit union system and streamlining community 

charter applications – in addition to other salient topics.  

 
The free webinar is open to all, especially those unable to attend an onsite Town 
Hall Meeting, and NCUA encourages audience participation. Viewers can submit 
questions that will be addressed during the live session.  The virtual meeting will 
be archived and available for viewing on demand within two weeks following the 
event.  

To register for the webinar, click the link below. You will receive an email 
confirmation. Registered participants should also use this link to log into the live 
session February 18.   
http://event.on24.com/r.htm?e=189204&s=1&k=5DB1B759DF362B356DF078D3
552274A6  

NCUA is the independent federal agency that regulates, charters and supervises 

federal credit unions. With the backing of the full faith and credit of the U.S. 

government, NCUA operates and manages the National Credit Union Share 

Insurance Fund, insuring the deposits of over 90 million account holders in all 

federal credit unions and the overwhelming majority of state-chartered credit 

unions. 
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